
 
 

HAND DELIVERED 

September 21, 2010 

Julie P. Orchard 
Commission Administrator 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Re:  In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of 

Standard Non-reciprocal Pole Attachment Agreement, Dkt. No. 10-035-43 

Dear Ms. Orchard: 

Enclosed please find an original and five copies of the Reply Comments of Frontier 
Communications Corporation in the above-entitled matter. 

Sincerely, 

 
 Curt Huttsell, Ph.D. 
 Manager, Government and External Affairs 

   1387 West 2250 South    
   Woods Cross, UT 84087 
                                           Ph.  (801) 298-0757 
   Fax (801) 298-0758 
  Curt.Huttsell@ftr.com 


